
Urchfont C.E. Primary School 

Parent/Carer Drop-In with 
our SENCo 

Do you have questions about your child’s emotional well-
being or possible additional needs? Book an informal chat 
about any new or previously explored worries, concerns 

or questions regarding Special Educational Needs. 

 

 Next Drop-in Session: 

Monday 20th November, 2023 

commencing at 8.45am 

 

 

 

Future Parent Drops-ins with our SENCo (all dates to be confirmed): 

 

Monday 15th January, 2024 commencing at 1pm 

Wednesday 13th March, 2024 commencing at 8.45am 

Monday 20th May, 2024 commencing at 8.45am 

Monday 22nd July, 2024 commencing at 1pm 

 

 

You can book a 15 minute 
drop-in by using the booking 
form in Weduc or by emailing 
SENCO@urchfont.wilts.sch.uk  

 


